
                                                                          

 

 3rd October 2019 

 

RE:  Junior Certificate Results 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Junior Certificate results will be in schools on Friday morning. 

 

All students who sat the Junior Cert last June (that is all fourth year 

students and also those 3rd year boys who have gone straight into 5th year) 

will have Friday off. All other 5th years have class as normal. The 

results will be available from 9.30am until 11am and boys are free to 

come at any convenient time to collect them and to return home. With the 

exception of those who may travel into Naas using school transport, we 

ask that students collecting results not come to the school before 9.30am.  

This will give us a chance to have the rest of the school up and running 

before we meet the individual students receiving results.  

 

We request that you ensure that the boys do not congregate down town on 

Friday and we know that parents will be vigilant regarding activities on 

Friday night.  

 

Following wonderful results in the Leaving Certificate, we are looking 

forward to receiving excellent results on Friday! 

 

  

                                                                              With kind regards, 

 

 

 

                                                                                 __________________ 

                                                                    Ben Travers 

                                                                                              Principal 

 

 
 


